

CENTRAL ELEMENTARY-HIGH SCHOOL



Dr. James Catrett Superintendent Jonathan Taylor Asst. Superintendent/Principal Brenda Walker Elementary/Middle Director P.O. Box 308 Hwy. 41 North Talbotton, GA 31827 Phone (706) 665-8578 Fax (706) 665-2733

Board Members Sharleta Hall, Chair D3 James Steverson,Vice Chair D2 Julia Leonard D1 Nikki Waller D4 Mildred Biggs D5

Wednesday, September 3, 2025

SCHOOL DESIGNATION PARENT NOTIFICATION

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! As we embark upon this new educational journey, we move forward with great anticipation. This letter comes to inform you about your child's school status based on performance indicators. We are looking forward to a collective partnership with you to ensure a successful School year for all children. Our children are depending on our partnership to make a positive difference in their education.

At Central, we take pride in the teaching we provide for our children. Our teachers and staff members work very hard to meet the needs of all students to ensure they achieve at their highest potential. We are a Title I school district providing supplemental funding to ensure that all students meet challenging state academic content and student academic challenges.

Currently, our school designation status from GaDOE is CSI (Comprehensive Support Improvement School. Our last CCRPI report revealed that improvement is needed at each grade level. We will be offering student support to increase our academic achievement (after – school, digital support, tutoring, additional staff, etc.).

If you are interested in participating in the development of our school improvement plans, being a part of our family engagement team or have questions about how you can better help your child, please contact Asst. Superintendent, Jonathan Taylor at (706 665-8577) jtaylor@talbot.k12.ga.us or Debera Ayers at (706-665-8528) dayers@talbot.k12.ga.us.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Taylor,

J Taylor

Asst. Superintendent